
From: Information Management Jeam 

To: 

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Re: Query regarding access to wifi in Lower Hutt CBD [#63DOEK] 

Date: Tuesday, 28 September 20211:41:00 PM 

Kia ora-

I can confirm the free CBD wi fi was cancelled from 30 November 2020, so it would have been 
operating at 1 June 2019. 

Please let me know if there is any further information you require. 

Nga mihi, 
Kate 






